
 

Jolly Phonics 
We will continue to introduce new letter 

sounds and accompanying rhymes.   
Don’t forget you can watch the Jolly 

Phonics songs on YouTube. They love singing 
them in Nursery! 

  
 

 

 
 

 Summer Ready! 
 

We are ready and waiting for the warmer 
weather. Please provide your child with sun 
cream, a sun hat and named water bottle so 
that they can enjoy the weather safely.  
Please ensure they are labelled with your 
child’s name. Thank you.  
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NURSERY NEWS 
August 2025 

AUGUST  
DIARY DATES 

20th - Orange colour day – dress in 
orange (optional)   

25th - CLOSED BANK HOLIDAY 

 

 
 

Government 

Vouchers 
Its been brought to our attention that 
not everyone is aware that we accept 
the Government tax free childcare 
vouchers. Visit the government 
website for more information and 
eligibility.  

FLYING START 

 

 

 

 

We are still in the process of 
registering to be a Flying Start 
setting for 2 year olds. This will 
commence in September 2025. 

 
If eligible, this means your child will 
receive funding the term after they 

are 2.  
 

The link to apply online is now live 
and you can check to see if your 

post code is now eligible for 
funding. (Link below) 

 
We will provide more details once 
we have them. Watch this space. 

 
Please visit for more info and 

application process. 
 

https://www.bridgend.gov.uk/.../children.../fly
ing-start/ 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL  

CUISINE 

 
 

Tuesday 26TH August 
Hawaii  

Hawaiian Chicken Skewers 
Fruit Kebabs 

SUNCREAM 
Please ensure a labelled sun cream is 
sent into nursery so that we can apply 
it before the children go out to play. 

Thank you 


